memorandum to chairman steve israel
1/23/2013 4:54:44 PM
TO: 		Chairman Steve Israel
FR:		Becca Durr, Deputy DC Finance Director 
DT:		Friday, February 7th, 2014 
RE:	DCCC Chairman’s Council Emails


Please thank the following individuals for the events they hosted to benefit the DCCC this past week: 

Manny Ortiz 
Email: MOrtiz@BHFS.com

Manny, 

Wanted to shoot you a quick note to thank you for hosting your annual dinner for the DCCC. Congratulations on out-raising last year’s successful dinner. 

Steve 

David Thomas
Email: david.thomas@mvc-dc.com

David, 

Wanted to shoot you a quick note to thank you for hosting your annual dinner for the DCCC and for your generous personal support. Hope to see you in New York this March. 

Steve 

David Castagnetti 
Email: dcredsox@mvc-dc.com

David, 

Thank you for supporting the DCCC even if I can’t support the Red Sox. Hope to see you soon. Go Mets! 

Steve 

Hon. Mark Pocan 
Email: markpocan@tds.net

Mark, 

I heard the Labor Dinner was a great success—thanks for taking the lead on it. 

Steve 

Please touch base with the following individual: 

Jim Massie
Email: jmassie@alpinegroup.com

Jim, 

Good to see you this week—look forward to hosting you in New York this March. 

Steve 
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